


The subcommittee is working closely with academic and administrative offices on this 

important matter.   We have met and /or are scheduled to meet with the Dean of Faculty, 

Dean of Special Programs, Dean of Student Affairs, Dean of Admissions and Financial 

Aid and others.   

 

We are charged with having our recommendations to the IPPC in January.  We plan to 

develop a website for information on our progress, and for discussion and asking 

questions.   

 

We invite you to engage in this process with us.  Our first open meeting is scheduled for 

December 15th at 3:30 in the Emerson Auditorium at which time we will update the 

community on our work, respond to questions and listen to concerns.  We plan to issue a 

draft report in late January, shortly thereafter holding another open meeting to present our 

report, seek input, and respond to questions.  We plan to announce the time and location 

of this meeting next week. 

 

Members of this subcommittee are:  Charles Joseph, Muriel Poston, Paula Newberg, 

Denise Smith, James Kennelly, Cheryl Jacobs, Ann Henderson, Barbara McDonough, 

John Chaplin, and Michael West. 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact either of the  

co-chairs of the subcommittee.  Thank you. 

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 


